

SUPER KIDS

People of the week

Meet the famous twin sisters – Coco and Bobo Kaye!

Fans of the hit TV series 'Double Trouble' will know twins Coco and Bobo Kaye, but do you know which is which? Our reporter Jenny Chan talked to the eighteen-year-old sisters at the Superstar Theatre School and tried to answer this question.

Jenny: You're twins so you must be the same age, right?

Coco : No, I'm the big sister. I'm older than Bobo.

Bobo : You're only three minutes older than me!
Don't forget — I'm taller than you!

Coco : Only by two and a half centimetres!

Jenny: You two look very alike. Do people mix you up?

Bobo : Yes, sometimes they do. Actually my nose and mouth are a little bit bigger than Coco's. My hair is shorter too.

Jenny: Do you both like the same things?

Coco : I love singing classes. Bobo likes dancing classes. We both think acting classes are great. We enjoy yoga classes too because they keep our bodies healthy and fit.

Jenny: What do you like doing in your spare time?

Bobo : I love shopping. I always need new clothes!

Jenny: I enjoy shopping too! How about you, Coco? Do you go shopping with Bobo?

Coco : No, I don't! It's boring! I like outdoor activities. I love skateboarding. It's so exciting to ride my skateboard in the park. I sometimes go ice-skating or swimming too.

Jenny: Do you like being twins?

Bobo : Yes, I do. Coco is my best friend. I can always talk to her.

Coco : Bobo is my best friend too. We like different things but we love being together.

Bobo : Yes! I know Coco well and she knows me well too. I feel scared when I perform on stage but Coco doesn't. I feel much better when we sing together.

Jenny: Good. Thank you for talking to me!



The famous twins –
Coco (left) and Bobo

Date: _____

**B** Read the interview again. Are these sentences true or false? Write 'T' or 'F'.

- 1 Bobo is younger than Coco. ____ 2 The twins have the same hobbies. ____
- 3 Coco is taller than Bobo. ____ 4 Coco's hair is longer than Bobo's. ____

**C** Blacken ● the circles.

- 1 Who enjoys buying things?

① Coco ② Bobo ③ Jenny

- ☐ A. ① only ☐ B. ② only
- ☐ C. ① and ③ ☐ D. ② and ③

- 2 Bobo likes ____ . (You can choose more than one answer.)

- ☐ A. acting ☐ B. skateboarding
- ☐ C. dancing ☐ D. doing yoga

- 3 Read line 19. What is 'skateboarding'?

☐ A.☐ B.☐ C.☐ D.

- ★ 4 Which sentence is true?

- ☐ A. Coco and Bobo both enjoy outdoor activities.
- ☐ B. Coco and Bobo sometimes go shopping together.
- ☐ C. Coco and Bobo go to the same school.
- ☐ D. Coco sometimes feels scared when she performs on stage.



Find the information
about all the options.
Are the options correct?

**D** Answer the question.

Why does Coco like being a twin?

Text 2



Read the information.



Update on the Fox brothers

Background

This is my annual report on the Fox brothers. The boys are part of a twenty-year study at Queens University to find out more about quadruplets. The four Fox brothers, Alan, Ben, Calvin and Dan, are celebrating their ninth birthdays this week.

Height & Weight

Alan, the oldest, is the tallest. He is 140 cm tall, two centimetres taller than Ben and Calvin, and four centimetres taller than Dan. Ben is the heaviest and fattest boy. He eats a lot. He weighs 35 kg. Calvin is 5 kg lighter than Ben. Alan weighs 32 kg. Dan is the lightest. He weighs 27 kg. He is thin.

Interests

The boys have different hobbies. Ben likes sleeping and eating in his spare time. Alan enjoys playing basketball and swimming. He is a member of the school basketball team. Calvin likes collecting cards and stamps. He likes doing magic too. He wants to be a magician when he grows up. Dan, the youngest, enjoys playing the guitar. He wants to be a pop star and play in a band. He has the shortest hair and the loudest voice!

Education

All four boys enjoy school. They all did well in their exams but Calvin is the cleverest. Their class teacher says that the boys are polite, kind and helpful. All four boys are funny. They often tell jokes and make their classmates laugh. Everyone likes them. They have different friends at school but they also enjoy spending time together.



Nine years ago, the four boys liked playing together.



Now they are still good friends.

Prepared by: Dr Wong

Date: 20th December 20XX

Date: _____

**B** Read the information again and blacken ● the circles.

1 This is a _____.

- ☐ A. letter ☐ B. report ☐ C. diary ☐ D. story

2 Read line 15. What is a 'band'?

- ☐ A. ☐ B. ☐ C. ☐ D.

☆ 3 Which sentence is NOT true?

- ☐ A. Ben likes staying indoors.
☐ B. Ben and Calvin are the same height.
☐ C. Alan is lighter than Calvin.
☐ D. Dan likes music.



Put a tick next to the true sentences. The one without a tick is the answer.

**C** Answer the questions.

1 Who is the thinnest?

2 How tall is Dan?

3 Who likes doing sports?

4 Who do you think did best in the exams? Why?

_____ because the information said he is _____.

5 Are the boys in the same class? Underline the sentence that tells you this.
